
Shibuya JHS  
Will be coming to  

Nazareth College, 
once again in March 2023. 

Japanese students aged  

14-15 yrs and their teacher will be 

arriving on Tuesday 14 March 2023 

for  
a 7day visit. 

 

Would your family like to  
host a student for  

one week?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you are able to home-stay a student for this 
short time, please contact: 
Ms Beilby Angela.Beilby@nazareth.vic.edu.au 
Phone: (03) 9795 8100 Ex 128 

 
 *A payment will be offered for hosting* 

Please contact Ms Beilby for more information. 


